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GREENVIEW VILLAGE BOARD MINUTES 

Of March 6th, 2023 

 

 The Greenview Village Board met for a regularly scheduled board meeting on Monday March 6th, 2023. 

President Curry called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and all present participated in the pledge of allegiance. 

The roll call indicated that Trustees Pamela Rouse, Taya Smith, Elizabeth Soldwedel, Norman Hofmann, 

Patrick Feagans and James Booth were present. Other village personnel present were John Holt, Water 

Department Employee Joe Reynolds and Village Clerk Monica Brumm. 

 

 Public Participation:  

 

No public participation 

 

John Holt gave the police report. A motion was made by Trustee Booth and seconded by Trustee Hofmann to 

approve the report as presented. All present in favor voted aye. Report filed into record. 

 

Joe Reynolds gave the maintenance report. A motion was made by Trustee Booth and seconded by Trustee 

Smith to approve the report as presented. All present in favor voted aye. Report filed into record. 

 

President Curry advised the board that he had followed up with the resident regarding concerns with the hydrant 

flushing. 

 

The minutes from the February 20th, 2023, board meeting was reviewed by each board member. A motion was 

made by Trustee Rouse and seconded by Trustee Soldwedel to approve the minutes. Minutes approved and filed 

into record.  

 

Income/Expense/Bill Report Each board member reviewed the bills. A motion was made by Trustee Hofmann 

and seconded by Trustee Soldwedel to approve the payment of all bills. Motion was roll called, all present voted 

aye. Motion passed. 

 

Old Business-  

 

No old business was discussed. 

 

New Business-  

 

No new business was discussed. 

 

No executive session was called. 

 

Committee Reports: 

 

Trustee Feagans:  Advised that water bills are in line. 

 

Trustee Hofmann:  Updated the board on the corrections to the county GIS map program. Gave update on 

grant work being done on the sewer project. Discussion about properties that have trash that may need to be 

looked at. 

 

Trustee Soldwedel:  Nothing 
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Trustee Booth: Advised drain work was done. Discussion had on possibly getting someone with cameras to go 

down drain lines to check them.  And discussion on how to help prevent future clogs. 

 

Trustee Smith:  Advised Volunteer Park Committee was doing another Fundraiser.  Advised that working with 

grant written for possible park grants.  Discussion was had on the state of the blue equipment at the park and 

possible resolutions. Will be addressing the board in the near future for possible new equipment. 

 

Trustee Rouse:   Nothing 

 

Treasurer:  Gave update that reports sent to USDA as required for sewer project. 

 

Clerk:  Gave update on time off. Discussion had on meter at Brandt’s. Updated on the report from engineers 

regarding street repairs. 

 

President:  Discussion had on road work around elevator and getting well road oil and chipped once new well 

gets input. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:06 pm. 

  

At the conclusion of all business, the announcement of the next meeting was made. The next meeting will be 

held on Monday March 20th, 2023, at 7:00 pm.  

 

 

Minutes Prepared by:   Monica Brumm 

     Village Clerk 

 

 

Minutes Approved:  ___________________    


